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Comments: The Heber herd should be protected under the law. If there are only max. 100 animals left the

genetic diversity will be declined and the remaining gerd will constrict illnesses and be extinct in 10 years. It's

against the law to kill the wild horses and burros, they are a national icon and as such are protected under the

safe act. There are humane ways to protect them from overpopulating. Please end the roundups and leave them

wild and free. 


